
Addendum #4 RFQ 2024-014 Central Plant Design Build    

 

The City of Sedalia received the following question: 

1. If a firm participates as a subconsultant on a Design-Build team for this program of wastewater 
system improvements, will that firm still be eligible to provide services on behalf of the City of 
Sedalia during the construction-phase?  No, that could be considered a conflict of interest. 

 


